
SUTTON POLICE DEPARTMENT BUILDING COMMITTEE 

Regular Scheduled Meeting held April 19, 2017 

Located at Town Hall Meeting Room 

PRESENT: James Smith, Chief Dennis Towle, Jesse Limanek, Wendy Mead, Gerry 
Creiger, Stephen LeClaire, Wayne Junnila 

ABSENT: Timothy Harrison 

GUESTS: Jeff McElravy (Tecton Architects)  

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Wendy Mead 

1. Jesse Limanek made a motion to accept the Minutes from April 5, 2017, second 
by Chief Dennis Towle:  vote 7-0. 

2. Jeffrey McElravy used structural and civil drawings on a PDF to provide a status 
update to the number of changes made to the original plans.  Jeffrey advised that 
a revised cost estimate will be available for the May 3 meeting.  Planning for 
snow removal is still being reviewed. The location of the driveway onto Central 
Turnpike has been moved slightly to get it further away from the intersection. The 
abandoned pipeline should not present any problems.  The possible location for 
a communications tower remains to be determined.  There is an issue still to be 
resolved with the grading adjacent to the wetlands.  Solar panels may be located 
on the carport roof.  Jim Smith mentioned the idea of adding windows to the 
dormers.  

3. Jim Smith reported that the Board of Selectmen had signed the May 8 Town 
Meeting Warrant and that the new police station will be Article 15.  The Finance 
Committee is supporting the Article based on the need for a new police station. 
The purchase of land at Pigeon Hill Cemetery could be used to locate a 
communications tower. 

4. Wendy Mead reported that the Police Station Building Committee now has a 
Facebook page.   

5. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Wed., May 3, 2017 @7:00 pm. 

6. Jesse Limanek made a motion to adjourn @ 7:34, second by Chief Dennis 
Towle, vote passed 7-0-0. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Gerry Creiger, 

Clerk 



 


